
September 20, 2023

Re: Roads Committee Meeting

Dear Residents,

At the September Board Meeting a date for our Roads Committee
Meeting was proposed for 10/3/23.

At this meeting, additional investigative work was also proposed and
the results of this should be ready to discuss at the October Board
Meeting.

It was decided a revised date for this Roads Committee Meeting will
be scheduled for after the October Board Meeting. We will keep you
posted.

Thank you.

The River Wilderness Foundation of Bradenton, Inc.
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